Board wants recommendations
for spring big game meeting

JUNEALU — The Alaska Board of
Game is accepting proposed changes
in regulations of all big game hunting
seasons and bag limits until Jan. 15.

The proposals will be considered
duri lhe spring board meeting begin-
ning March 30, according to a board
announcement.

Proposals may address  hunting
seasons and bag limits for all sub-
sistence and general regulations on the
harvest of black, brown and grizzly
bear, bison, moose, deer, muskoxen,
elk, mountain or Dall sheep, moun-
tain goats, caribou and wolverine.

Proposal forms are available at local
Department of Fish and Game Offices.
Members of the public who wish to
submit proposals 1o local department
offices should do so at least three days
prior to the deadline. Proposals must
be received in a Division of Boards of-

fice by 4:30 p.m. Jan. 15.

For additional information or
assistance contact one of the follow-
ing offices of the Alaska Department
of Fish and Game Boards:

e P.O. Box 3-2000, Juneau 99802;
Attn: Wendy Wolf, (Phone:
465-4110).

¢ P.O. Box 199, Dillingham 99576;
Attn: Dorothy Wilson, (Phone:
B42-5925).

* 1300 College Rd.. Fairbanks 99701,
Attn: Mitch Demientieff (Phone;
452-1513).

* 333 Raspberry Rd. Anchorage
99502: Attn: Karen Brandt, (Phone:
276-2353).

e P.O. Box 90, Bethel 99559; Attn:
Clara Kelly (Phone: 543-3107).

e PO. Box 686, Kotzebue 99752,
Attn: Victor Karmun, (Phone:
442-3420).



